
 
 
June 6, 2025 
 
Jose A Molina 
El Pariente Mariscos y Mas LLC 
154 Harrison St. 
Woodburn, OR 97071  
 
RE: Status of DR 25-06 “El Pariente Mariscos y Mas LLC” at 154 Harrison St.,  
 Woodburn, OR 97071 
 
 
Dear Mr. Molina:  
 
Thank you for submitting the required materials for the application package on May 8, and May 28, 
2025. Staff deems the application complete as of June 6, 2025. You are receiving this letter in 
compliance with Oregon Revised Statutes (ORS) 227.178(2).  
 
Because it is a Type I application package, staff will review and decide administratively; the package 
will not go to a public hearing before the Planning Commission or City Council. 
 
 
Please contact me at 503-980-2494 or <Heidi.hinshaw@ci.woodburn.or.us> with questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Heidi Hinshaw 
Associate Planner 
 
cc: Nereyda Miranda, Food cart owner/operator 
 Dan Handel, Senior Planner 
  

https://www.oregonlegislature.gov/bills_laws/ors/ors227.html



